
From: Jamie Martin 
Date: July 3, 2010 
​ 
I was in the Woodstock, Ontario Zellers (645 Dundas St.) last month 
and noticed the sign from the pharmacy still used the Towers script. I 
guess they never bothered to change it. 
 
[Editor's note:  I don't recall a pharmacy in any Towers store.  Closest thing 
was Drug City run by parent company the Oshawa Group. The font definitely 
has a Towers aire about it!] 
 
 

 


